Hill Top Secret Santa Stall
Christmas may be a bit different this year; but we are trying to keep the Christmas spirit going by having our annual secret Santa stall.
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How it works:  Parents / Carers pay £2 per present on Parent Pay by Thursday 3rd December.  On Friday the 11th December, each class will get the opportunity to decorate a paper bag and choose a gift to give to a loved one.  Bags are sealed and we advise you pop them straight under the tree to ‘isolate’ before unwrapping on Christmas Day.

Why do we offer a Secret Santa?  Children love being able to give their parents, grandparents, siblings and loved ones a special gift chosen by them.

Where do the profits go? All profits go to the Parent and Family Association who raise funds to provide opportunities for the children e.g. the climbing frame in the Key Stage 1 playground and the ‘Little Lodge’ in the upper playground.  We are hoping this year any profit will go towards a special Christmas surprise for the whole school.

How many can you buy?  As many as you like!  We have set a limit of 10 on Parent Pay but if you want more please let the office know.

If you would like to be more involved with the PFA please contact Sarah Barker our Parent Liaison Worker – sarah.barker@hilltop.bradford.sch.uk
